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Dear Committee Members - I am taking the time to write in support of this bill today 
because the time has come to put our fellow citizens before the gun industry.  I have 
friends who were first responders to the Lewiston trajedy, they and the families and 
friends of those victims are forever scared by this trauma and tragedy.  We should not 
wait for another gun violence tragedy in our Great State of Maine to make moves to 
reduce in ANY way the potential for harm to our fellow community members. Thank 
you for your public service. 


